
LANCS COUNTY MCC
Round 3 Inch Perfect Evening Series at Craggs Farm, Low Gill on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 

Permit no: 54022
RESULTS

No Name M/C 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 Total TiesTies
CLUBMAN COURSE
Adults

32 Robert Taylor Beta 4 0 0 0 1 1 0 0 0 0 0 2 
38 Ian Ashton Scorpa 0 0 2 10 1 1 1 0 2 5 22 
30 Chris Downham Beta 0 0 7 12 2 0 10 0 11 3 45 
24 Paul Vjestica Gas Gas 3 4 7 18 4 8 9 3 11 7 74 

Twinshock/Pre 65
25 Tom Bleasdale Majesty 6 0 0 4 2 0 5 3 5 18 43 
26 Richard Howson Majesty 0 0 2 12 5 1 10 2 8 18 58 

Veterans
37 Peter Blowers Scorpa 0 0 1 11 0 0 1 0 3 0 16 
39 Jason Cragg Beta 0 0 1 9 1 6 2 0 6 5 30 
36 Allan Towler Beta 5 0 5 6 3 3 5 3 6 6 42 2 laps only2 laps only
29 Pete Clibburn Beta Rtd

Youth A
34 Harry Towler Beta 0 0 0 2 1 0 8 0 4 3 18 

Youth B
33 Cameron Brice Beta 0 0 5 5 3 0 0 0 2 0 15 
27 Thomas Howson Beta 3 1 2 14 1 8 10 2 16 16 73 
31 Ryan Peck Gas 1 1 20 12 7 12 18 2 12 10 95 
28 Joseph Howson Beta 11 6 9 18 5 7 10 3 16 20 105 

EASY COURSE
54 Gary Thompson Sherco 0 1 1 2 3 1 2 0 4 0 14 
56 Christian Biddulph Beta 1 0 2 2 2 2 0 0 6 0 15 
52 Ted Beaty EM Rtd
53 Ronnie Walker Beta Rtd
55 Darren Clarkson Gas Rtd

Quite obviously a disappointing entry despite us moving the trial to avoid the World Cup match featuring England.
Thanks to James Morphett for the use of his land, especially on such a hot and dry day and also to the six
observers who supported the event, Martin Peck, David Taylor and Ian Quinn who rarely miss one of our trials, Tony
Bleasdale, Pete Clibburn who gave up his ride to observe and your secretary. Thanks also to Terry the caterer who continues
to support our events, he has become a valued contributor to the club. Our next trial is a Sunday event on July 29
at Anna's Ghyll, Brookhouse, which is a great venue and one which has seen significant changes to the streams
following the wet winter we had. The parking there is also much improved. The usual format will be in place, all we need
is the riders to support us. Robert Taylor will be setting out with his crew and he has some good stuff planned.
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